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4th December 2019

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

FEDERATION CLASS MOVE TO MANLEY VILLAGE SCHOOL – JANUARY 2020

Plans are now firmly underway for our Federated Year Six Class to move to Manley School in January, for the Spring Term.  Class Two at Manley have kindly moved classrooms, allowing Year Six to have the bigger classroom, which we will be setting up over the next few weeks.  

Transition Day – Thursday 19th December

Year Six will spend the day at Manley School. Doors will open at 8:30am to allow Alvanley children to be dropped off early if necessary. Pick up and drop off at Manley is through the blue door near the main entrance, a member of staff will be there to guide you. This will be a day to allow the class to settle into any new routines, find their way around and enjoy their new learning environment.  Both Mrs Wood and Mrs Molyneux will be in school on this day, in order to make the transition as smooth as possible.  

Parking at Manley

Please follow our voluntary one way system whereby you drive past the school on Manley Road, turn first right into Pingot Lane and then first right again into School Lane.  Unlike Alvanley School, you may drive onto our school playground and park considerately. 
 
Due to the fact that the school is on the opposite side of the road we require you to bring your child across the road and up the steps to the main entrance where a member of staff will be waiting to greet you. Please do not drop your child off on the road at the main entrance.
Pick-up and drop-off times

Doors will open at 8:30am to allow Alvanley children to be dropped off early if necessary. For parents who are collecting children from both schools, a later pick-up time of 3:25pm will be accommodated. 

Snack Monies

Snacks are available at playtime for children to purchase from the kitchen. Children are welcome to bring a small amount of money into school to purchase a snack if they would like to. Prices start from 25p for a slice of toast.
Music Lessons

For those children who have individual music lessons in school time, these will continue as usual. Music teachers have already been informed that the children will be at Manley School during the Spring Term.

If you have any further queries regarding the move, please do not hesitate to pop in to speak to one of us.  We are really proud of our Federated Year Six class and we are sure they will take this move in their stride and continue to flourish in their new environment. 

Many thanks, as always, for your support.
Mrs Molyneux and Mrs Wood
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